
This Week   
31 Monday  

   
 

1 Tuesday 
   
   

 

2 Wednesday 
  7:15 pm 

 
Prayer Meeting via Zoom 

3 Thursday 
   

Skyscraper Day 
 

4 Friday 
  7:15 pm 
 

World Cerebral Palsy Day 
Care Group/Bible Study via Zoom 

5 Saturday 
   

International Bacon Day 
 

6 Sunday  
  10:00 am 
   
 

 
Sunday Morning Service  
with communion 
   stream on YouTube or chapel website 
 

Westminster Bible Chapel 

7540 - 6th Street 

Burnaby, BC V3N 3M1 
 

  Phone: 604.522.9311 
  Fax:     604.522.0508 

  Email: info@wbchapel.com 

www.wbchapel.com 

w.b.c
westminster
bible chapel

.

w.b.c
westminster
bible chapel

.

Sunday, August 30, 2020 

~ worship ~ fellowship ~ evangelism ~ service ~ 

~Over 100 Years of God’s Faithfulness~ 

Since 1907 

Our Elders 
Norm Baugh norm@wbchapel.com 604.525.3859 
Gert Kriel  gert@wbchapel.com 778.889.9493 
Randall Martin randall@wbchapel.com 604.936.1275 
Larry Reimer lhreimer@shaw.ca 604.888.2411 
 
Teaching & Pastoral 
Brian Thompson brian@wbchapel.com 604.522.9311 
 
Sunday School 
Coordinator: Anna-Maria Kriel 604.781.8960 
 
Prayer Chain 
Coordinator:   Barbara Hankey 604.469.2674 
 
Committees 
Christian Education Brian Thompson 604.345.4986 
Missions Wayne Fung 604.421.6292 
Finance/Administration Duncan Hay 604.936.5161 
Music Dale Carter  604.381.0471 
Operations Victor Powell 604.937.7266 
Special Ministries Kathy Baugh 604.525.3859 
Women to Women Barbara Jones 604.574.9543 
 
Office 
Betty Fung betty@wbchapel.com 604.522.9311 
Hours: 9:30 am - 2:30 pm Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

 
Option of secure online giving available on our church 
website www.wbchapel.com through the Tithe.ly 

platform or set up e-transfer with recipient email 
betty@wbchapel.com 

The Sunday messages are available at www.wbchapel.com or on 
CD.  Fill in a request form (available in the foyer), or contact 
Betty at 604.522.9311 

Missed the message? 

Pastoral Ministries 

Spending of funds is confined to board approved programs and projects. 
Each gift designated toward an approved program will be used as  
designated with the understanding that when any given need has been 
met or cannot be completed for any reason determined by the board, 
designated gifts will be used where most needed. Such gifts, as well as 
general church offerings are receipted with an official receipt for income 
tax purposes.  

Note from the  Treasurer 



Live Stream on YouTube Channel and on our chapel website. 
 

Click the link on our website in the “WBC Going Online” article 
under the “News” category. 

 
We welcome guest speaker Ray Hanna 
Port Chaplain, Lighthouse Harbour Ministries 

 
 

Communion will be included in the service on the first and third 
Sundays of each month.  

 

Sunday Morning Service                         10:00am 

Sunday school is available for children aged 3-12 years. 
Children will be dismissed after the announcements to    
head down to class with the teacher. 

Sunday School 

Child care is provided as needed for children up to 3 
years old during the worship service. The nursery is  
unsupervised but available for use at other times. 
 

Coordinator:  Anna-Maria Kriel 

Child Care 

**Please check our website regularly for updates, 
links and more. The page “WBC Going Online”  

contains critical information and is updated on a  
regular basis. It is available under “Latest News”.** 

Keep in touch with family and friends... 

Please contact an elder if you find yourself in need of assistance 

during this time of imposed social distancing. 

 

* * * * * * * 
Take time to be holy, speak oft with the Lord; 

Abide in Him always and feed on His Word. 

Make friends of God’s children, help those who are weak, 

Forgetting in nothing His blessing to seek. 
 

Take time to be holy, the world rushes on; 

Spend much time in secret with Jesus alone. 

By looking to Jesus, like Him you will be— 

Your friends in your conduct His likeness will see. 
 

Take time to be holy, let Him be your guide, 

And run not before Him, whatever betide. 

In joy or in sorrow still follow the Lord, 

And, looking to Jesus, still trust in His Word. 
 

Take time to be holy, be calm in your soul— 

Each thought and each motive beneath His control. 

Thus led by His Spirit to fountains of love, 

You soon will be fitted for service above. 
 

 ~William D. Longstaff~ 

 

* * * * * * * 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

* * * * * * * 

Jim Cochrane (retired from field) 
#332 - P.O. Box 8000 
Abbotsford, BC   V2S 6H1 
 

Support can be sent via MSC Canada 
101 Amber Street, Unit 16 

       Markham, Ontario   L3R 3B2        1-905-947-0468 
 

Missionary of the Month 

Series: Back to School 
Title: Covid Testing 
Text: Genesis 22:1-19 
Speaker: Brian Thompson 

 

**Prepare juice and bread to participate in communion at home.** 
 

If you wish to attend in person, please contact the chapel office 
during the week to reserve a spot. Attendance will be 
increased to 20 people for September with preference given 
to those who cannot access the online streaming. All 
attendees are required to bring and wear a facemask 
while in the building. 

Next Week: live stream on YouTube 

A HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO… 
 

Ann Woodyard Sept 2 

WBC will continue to support ISM (International 
Student Ministries) @ SFU during the next term. 
 

We need volunteers to make a total of 20 frozen  
individual meals for delivery on Sunday, September 6th.  
Meals of chili, macaroni, lasagna, or rice with curry 

would be great.  Each meal needs to have an ingredients list,   
reheat instructions, and perhaps a note of encouragement as the 
students start their new term. 
 

Please bring frozen individually portioned meals to the church  
BEFORE Sept.  6th.  If you have any questions contact Dan 
Mathew (604-728-1333) who is coordinating with ISM. 
 

* * * * * * * 
The annual chapel picnic scheduled for Sunday,   
September 13 at Graham Park will be going ahead 
for all those comfortable to attend. It will be a true 
picnic as everyone will bring their own food, drinks 

and seating. We will space ourselves in a responsible fashion and 
observe the BC guidelines for group gatherings. 
 

* * * * * * * 
Focus on the Family is offering a free Back-to-
School Tool Kit that can help make this transition 
easier for families. If you don’t have school age 

children at home, you can pass this along to others you know who 
could benefit from this kit. 

info.focusonthefamily.ca/backtoschool 
 

* * * * * * * 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0epfsH2vxKXyitOSUPBs8Q
https://info.focusonthefamily.ca/backtoschool

